Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair 

Board Members


Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
July 31, 2018 
Re:
Volunteer Guidelines
For your information the Volunteer Guideline Procedures have been updated, as presented. 
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